
Flores, Silvia 

Subject: FW: 7/8 Council Agenda 

From: Janice Bea [mailto:janicebea@gmail.coml 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 8:40 AM 
To: Tornek, Terry 
Cc: Bogaard, Bill 
Subject: Art and Culture Commission 

Dear Terry, 

Thank you so much for offering me a second term serving District 7 on the Arts and Culture Commission, but after much 
thought I cannot fulfill this calling. Please accept my resignation from the Art and Culture Commission. I am honored to 
have worked with you and Mayor Bogaard but Pasadena's art community deserves someone with more energy, influence 
and patience for politics within the Commission. After three years on the Commission, and two as chair of the Public Art 
Sub-Committee I have learned a great deal, and hope that my term has made some difference in the progress of art 
within the City. 

Although I don't know if they would be willing to serve, I would recommend the following residents of our 
district as a replacement. All served on the Public Art Selection committee in May: 

Linda Brownridge 
Jetty Fong 
Lauri Bures 

If you want to talk about my decision or any other specifics, please give me a call. I would be happy to consider other 
positions within the district should one arise for which I am qualified. 

Hope you are having a wonderful summer. 

Best regards, 

Janice Bea 
1450 San Pasqual St. 
Pasadena,CA 91106 
626-840-4338 
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